Bepublic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Ehucation
Schools Division of Benguet

June 19, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM DepEd;Benguet Division

No. 194, s2o28
JUN 2 0 2073 g
TO: Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors and Coordinating Principals RELEASED

School Heads
Administrative Officers II and Administrative Assistants

All Division Personnel Concerned

Rescheduling of the Provision of Technical Assistance on School Annual
Implementation Plan Preparation for 8Y 2023-2024

1. Due to unavoidable circumstances, the Orientation to All School Heads,
Administrative Officers II and Administrative Assistants on the 8Y 2023- 2024
School Annual Implementation Plan (SAIP) Preparation (Division Memorandum
187, s. 2023) originally slated on June 26-30, 2023 will be postponed until

further notice.

2. For guidance and dissemination.

L. BANAKEN- ULALLIM CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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